Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 12:51 PM

To: TimBishop@chevron.com

Cc: Ralston, Ed C.: (P66); Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; sean.coyle@stantec.com
Subject: Fuel Leak Site RO0000344, Unocal #5760, 376 Lewelling, San Lorenzo

Hi Tim:

Keith Nowell forwarded me an email response from you dated June 28, 2012 with possible dates for the meeting
requested by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) in our directive letter dated June 14, 2012. | am sorry for
the late response back to you — your request fell into my email hole. Since the dates you proposed have passed we
would like to find other dates that would work for you and the other stakeholders. Keith Nowell will be on vacation from
August 26 through September 6 and so | am hoping we can schedule the meeting for the week of September 9. We are
currently available on September 11 (anytime), September 12™" (afternoon), or September 13th (all day). Please let us
know if any of these dates work for you.

Thank-you,

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




